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Principal’s Report 

 

 

 

 

 

We are on the countdown to the end of 2019, but 

there are still so many activities to fit in. Yesterday 

a green note was sent home outlining everything 

that is happening over the next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The note is also included in the newsletter. There 

is one small amendment swimming on Wednesday 

18th December will start at 11:30 not 10:30. 

 

We are all looking forward to some fun tonight at 

the Year 6 Farewell. Students can come along at 

5pm and parents can come at 6.30 to enjoy a 

sausage sizzle and cutting the cake.  

Tuesday, 10th December, 2019 

Merry Christmas 
from the Students and Staff at Quandialla Public School 
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As noted in the green note Santa won’t be visiting 

the preschool tomorrow, he will be here on the last 

Wednesday at 10:30. 

 

I’m looking forward to catching up with all the 

parents who have help throughout the year at the 

thank you morning tea tomorrow at 11am. 

 

Students have been busy rehearsing for the end of 

year concert that will take place after the 

Presentation Day Ceremony.  Students need to 

come to the Presentation Day dressed in their best 

school uniform, following the ceremony students 

will need a Christmas shirt and some shorts or a 

skirt to change into for the concert. They don’t need 

any other costumes. Students can leave their 

Christmas clothes on to return to school in. The 

students don’t need to bring any clothes in for the 

dress rehearsal on Monday. 

 

A reminder that no one should be on the school 

grounds during the holiday period without 

permission. 

 

I am currently working on a replacement for Mr 

Ferris and will let everyone know as soon as it is 

official. 

 

This will be our last newsletter for 2019. We have 

had a fantastic year and I look forward to seeing 

everyone’s happy faces in 2020. Best wishes to 

Dana and Hugh as they head off into the big wide 

world, enjoy high school. Farewell to Mr Ferris and 

best wishes in your new position. We will miss you 

all at Quandi.  

 

 

Kate Johnson – Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Farewell 

Dana & Hugh 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will miss you both! 
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              SCHOOL INFORMATION 

 
 

Canteen operates each Wednesday. 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER – TERM 4 -  2019 

16th October CLOSED Week 1 

23rd October Kacie Cattle Week 2 

30th October Bronwyn Morley Week 3 

6th November Margaret Priestley Week 4 

13th November Tracie Sheer Week 5 

20th November Sarah Ryan Week 6 

27th November Catia Nowlan Week 7 
 
 
 
 
 

4th December Emily Johnston Week 8 

11th December Tracie Sheer Week 9 

18th December CANTEEN CLOSED Week 10 

BELL TIMES 

9.00 am – 11.00 am Morning session  

11.00 am – 11.25 am RECESS  

11.25 am – 1.00 pm Mid session  

1.00 pm – 1.50 pm K – 6 LUNCH  

1.50 pm – 3.10 pm Afternoon session  

3.10 pm SCHOOL FINISHES  

TERM 4 – 2019 

WEEK 9 

 

School Swimming & Water Safety Program 
Commences 

9th December - 13th December 
 
Tuesday, Dec. 10th Year 6 Farewell 
 5.00 pm 
 Sausage Sizzle - 6.30 pm 
 
Wednesday, Dec. 11th Canteen 
  
 THANK YOU Morning Tea 
 11.00 am 
 

Pre-school Graduation and 
Concert - 2.00 pm 

 

WEEK 10 

 

Tuesday, Dec. 17th PRESENTATION DAY 

9.30 am - Quandialla 
Memorial Hall 
Followed by Morning 
Tea at QPS. 

 
 
Wednesday, Dec. 18th Canteen CLOSED 
 
 Santa visits  
 Pre-School & K, 1-2 students 
 

Last Day of School for 
all Students. 

 

Canteen operates each Wednesday. 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER – TERM 4 -  2019 

16th October CLOSED Week 1 

23rd October Kacie Cattle Week 2 

30th October Bronwyn Morley Week 3 

6th November Margaret Priestley Week 4 

13th November Tracie Sheer Week 5 

20th November Sarah Ryan Week 6 

27th November Catia Nowlan Week 7 
 
 
 
 
 

4th December Emily Johnston Week 8 

11th December Tracie Sheer Week 9 

18th December CANTEEN CLOSED Week 10 

  

BELL TIMES 

9.00 am – 11.00 am Morning session  

11.00 am – 11.25 am RECESS  

11.25 am – 1.00 pm Mid session  

1.00 pm – 1.50 pm K – 6 LUNCH  

1.50 pm – 3.10 pm Afternoon session  

3.10 pm SCHOOL FINISHES  

 

 

                            SCHOOL 
                         PRESENTATION DAY 2019 

 

Tuesday, 17th December, 2019, commencing at 9.30 am at the 

 Quandialla Memorial Hall. 
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QUANDIALLA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

PRESENTATION DAY CEREMONY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, 17th December, 2019 
Commencing at 9.30 a.m. at the Quandialla Memorial Hall. 

 

Invitation 
 

Please come along and join us. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

A Morning Tea will be held after the Presentation, at Quandialla Public School. 
Please bring a plate to share.  Cold drinks will be provided.  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

We look forward to seeing you at our 
2019 Presentation Day Ceremony & Morning Tea. 

 

 
The Students & Staff of Quandialla Public School 

would like to wish everyone a  

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

2020 
All Students return to Quandialla Public School on 

Wednesday, 29th January, 2020. 
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Taken from COUNCIL NEWS 11 DECEMBER 2019 
 

In regards to the drought, residents are reminded that the Rural Financial 

Counselling Service NSW Central Region have advised that Financial 

Counsellor, John Beer is available to visit Grenfell. The Rural Financial 

Counselling Service provides free impartial and confidential services to 

farmers and small agricultural businesses. They also provide information 

and assistance with farm innovation funds, natural disaster assistance and 

can assist in helping clients with a better understanding of their financial 

position. Appointments are necessary and can be made on Ph 1800 940 404 

or mobile 0408 973 723. 
 

 

Information taken from Weddin Shire Council’s – Council News, 11th December, 2019. 
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EVERY TUESDAY 

19TH NOVEMBER – 17TH DECEMBER 

RESTARTING 4TH FEBUARY – 17TH 

MARCH 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TRY TOUCH 

RUGBY THE BEST TOUCH IN THE 

REGION! 

SUITABLE FOR KIDS UP TO 

12 YEARS OF AGE 

ALL SESSIONS ARE MIXED 

GENDER 

IT’S FRIENDLY AND FUN 
NO RUGBY EXPERIENCE NEEDED 

12 

WEEKS 

MIXED 

TOUCH 
STARTS 5:30PM 

AT THE GRENFELL RUGBY 

CLUB 

 


